
Central Middle School  
CSA and High Ability  

Pathways Night 
 Tuesday, January 28th  

6 pm  

The evening will primarily be focusing on the Columbus Signature Academy Pathway 
and the High Ability/ Team Adventure Pathway. Both of these programs offer a unique 

learning experience that will be highlighted throughout the evening.  

6th Grade families will have opportunities to learn about both programs while 
having time to dig deeper into the pathway of their choice.  

Tuesday's event will start at 6 pm in the Main Gym with an overview of Central 
Middle School and both programs.  

On April 8th, Central will host an Open House for all of the CMS incoming 7th 
graders.  

Here are some ways to stay up-to-date on what is going on at CMS. We 
encourage both students and parents to join these.  

Facebook: ​Central Middle School (@centralbcsc)  
Twitter: ​@centralbcsc  
Instagram: ​@centralbcsc  


